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Campbell, Aleesah M.

From: SOGrants
Subject: FW: OTS DUI grant

From: Todd Hartline <thartline@dps.state.nv.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 3:33 PM 
To: Miller, Jonathan <JOMiller@washoecounty.gov> 
Cc: McKinnon, Chad <CMcKinnon@washoecounty.gov> 
Subject: RE: OTS DUI grant 
  
Sgt. Miller- We had a meeting today reg arding this grant and the $6,400 you asked for has been approved. The ame ndme nt that OTS must submit to NHTSA and their approval process will take at least a we ek, but the funding should be available very 
Sgt. Miller- 
  
We had a meeting today regarding this grant and the $6,400 you asked for has been approved.  The amendment 
that OTS must submit to NHTSA and their approval process will take at least a week, but the funding should be 
available very close to June 1st.  I will keep you updated. 
  
Thank you- 
  
Todd 
  
Todd Hartline - Law Enforcement Liaison 
State of Nevada | DPS | Office of Traffic Safety 
Email: thartline@dps.state.nv.us 
Phone: 775.450.2122 
  

 
 


